
Welcome to the Balloon Museum!

Dear Chaperones,
We appreciate your assistance in making this a safe and enjoyable experience for your
students and all museum visitors.

Please remember:
● Each chaperone is responsible for the proper behavior of their assigned group at all

times
● Stay with the students who have been assigned to you
● Be sure that you and all members of your group are wearing your entrance passes

visibly
● Help get students involved in the activities
● Ask questions to help them think about what they are seeing

Throughout the museum:
● Walk, don’t run
● Use inside voices in all areas of the museum
● No gum, food, or drinks in exhibition areas
● Do not lean, climb, or hang on exhibition rails or glass barriers
● Please follow all direction signs throughout the museum, as well as the direction of

all museum docents and staff
● Please do not touch items that are behind barriers, rails, or have signs that say,

“Please do not touch”

While upstairs:
● All groups must be accompanied by an adult while visiting the second floor.
● While visiting upstairs, please keep your feet on the carpet at all times. Do not

climb on rails, benches, or exhibitions.

The Balloon Museum reserves the right to remove guests
who do not follow these guidelines.


